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Vacancies 

We are currently advertising for a cleaner and a lunchtime 
superviser (one person could do both jobs) on the North East 
Jobs site. Closing date is Monday. 

Mile a day 

You will have noticed that we have installed a track to  
encourage children (and staff and parents) to run or walk a 
mile every day. As well as improving fitness research has 
shown that children’s concentration is also improved by  
doing this regularly so we are planning to promote this in 
school. Please don’t use the track until Monday as it needs to 
set properly but after that we’d love it if you wanted to join 
us by doing a few laps (10 times round = 1 mile) 

Diary Dates  

Mon 21st May  
Marquee Week Madness! 

Mon 21st May 
PTA Fair 

Tues 22nd May 
Story telling festival. Parents invited at 
2.00 

Weds 23rd May 
Show in the Tent 

Thurs 24th May 
Steel pan concert 6pm  

Fri 25th May 
Grandparents Day 10.30—12.30 

Fri 25th May 
School closes for half term and reopens 
on Monday 4th June  

Weds 6th June 
PTA AGM 2.00 

Thurs 7th June 
Y3 & Y4 at Countryside Day 

Weds 27th June 
Y4 at the leavers’ service in Newcastle 

Thurs 28th June 
PTA Film Night 

Fri 6th July 
Sports’ Day (provisional) 

Shepherd’s Hut 

This week we were all delighted when our Art on the Yard 
gallery in our shepherd’s hut officially opened. As well as 
showcasing children’s art we will be able to use as a much 
needed additional teaching space in school. The hut was 
opened by Karen Henriques from Berrydin Books who shared 
her good fortune with us and enabled us to buy the hut. We 
also thank 

 The Greenses committee for their donation which was 
used to but things for the inside of the hut 

 Mr Beveridge for sorting out the flooring 

 Foldyard Gallery for their advice 

 Allan Brothers for donating paint and then making us 
some shutters 

 A team of parents who helped Mr Hindmarsh to paint 
several coats inside and out which took ages because of 
the weather 

There will be lots of photos of the opening on our website 
soon. 

Marquee week 

The marquee will be coming very early on Monday morning 
and I’m hoping it will be up by the time you all arrive. If the 
workmen are still here, please make sure the children stay 
away from the field.  

No swimming next week! 
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